
Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C., Middlesex, NJ 
HAZARDOUS & SOLID WASTE FACILITY PART B PERMIT RENEWAL 

EPA ID Number NJD002454544, Permit Number HWP190002 
 

Project Summary Sheet 
 

Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C. (Veolia) located at 125 Factory Lane, Middlesex, NJ 08846 has filed an application to 
renew and modify our main facility operating permit with the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
(NJDEP).   
 
This Facility was first established in 1962 and has undergone multiple permit renewal cycles since that time.  The facility 
was purchased by Veolia in 2007. The current Part B was issued on September 30, 2014 and the renewal application was 
submitted on April 30, 2019 in compliance with the regulatory timeframes.   A draft permit renewal was issued by NJDEP 
on August 5, 2022.  Upon final approval the permit will be renewed for an additional ten (10) years. 
 
Two permit modifications have been included in the draft Part B renewal.  The first modification is in regard to a request 
to increase total hazardous waste container storage capacity from 557,000 gallons to 612,000 gallons.  The second 
modification regards a request for an increase in storage time for loaded tankers and trailers containing hazardous or 
non-hazardous wastes in the receiving area of the plant from 24 to 72 hours prior to moving them into the main facility 
for processing. 
 
The Veolia Middlesex facility specializes in recycling waste solvents for reuse by industry and blending waste organic 
liquids such as paints, solvent, oils, polymers, etc. into fuel that is used to offset gas and fuel oil usage at cement 
manufacturing facilities. In 2022 Veolia Middlesex recycled over 51,000 tons of waste solvents and other organic liquid 
wastes in a safe and compliant manner. 
 
Additional information on the facility will be made available during the hearing.  The Part B draft renewal is posted at: 
https://www.veolianorthamerica.com/middlesex-public-notice. Hardcopies can be obtained by contacting Paul DeGiulio, 
EHS Manager at paul.degiulio@veolia.com or at (973) 691-3966. 
 
In 2022, Veolia, the world leader in delivering environmental services in water, waste and energy, received, through its 
affiliates in the U.S., the top ranking in an annual listing of the largest U.S. environmental services companies compiled 
by Engineering News Record, a prominent industry trade publication. 
 
Ranked according to reported revenue, Veolia emerged as Number One in the publication’s annual list of the “Top 200 
Environmental Firms” in the U.S. in numerous market segments, including: 

• Hazardous Waste Management 
• Water Treatment/Supply 
• Wastewater Treatment 
• Air Quality/Clean Energy 

Veolia’s top ranking in these categories affirms its status as the leader in the ecological transformation as well as its 
commitment to resource the world, while helping industrial and municipal customers address their environmental and 
sustainability challenges in energy, water and waste. Specifically, Veolia is improving clients' energy efficiency, better 
managing their water and wastewater and recovering resources from their wastes. 
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